
 
This week has been assessment week for the 
children in Years 1 to 6 and we would just like 
to say how well they have all managed with 
their work. 
 
Year 3 & 4 had a first aid session with Natalie 

from Little Lifers and she said she was very impressed with all the 
children, how they behaved and listened to instructions. We also 
had mindfulness sessions, outdoor learning sessions and a STEM 
activity in KS2 on Wednesday afternoon. 
 

We would like to say a great big “Thank you!” to AA Pestroy who 
have donated a real Christmas Tree to us again this year. We will get 
it put up and decorated, and will share a picture on our school 
facebook page.  Decorations are appearing around the school and 
rehearsals are well underway for our Christmas performances.  
 
Outdoor Learning – Nursery, Reception, Years 5 & 6 – 6th December 
Outdoor learning will be taking place again on Tuesday 6th 
December. EYFS please come into school wearing your outdoor 
clothes and bring your school uniform with you; Years 5 & 6 please 
wear your school uniform to school and bring your outdoor clothes 
to change into after lunchtime. 
 
Reindeer Ramble – 7th December 
Our sponsored Reindeer Ramble will take place 
on Wednesday 7th December (weather 
permitting) when we will be raising funds for 
our chosen charity, Jigsaw Children’s Hospice, 
Carlisle.  Please make sure that your child 
brings a warm coat and a change of shoes in 
case the cycle path is muddy. If you have 
mislaid your sponsor form and need another, additional forms are 
available from Mrs Bone in the school office. 
 
Christmas Jumper Days – 7th, 14th & 20th December 
This year there will be three Christmas Jumper days as we think the 
children might enjoy wearing their jumpers on the last day of term 
when class christmas parties are going to take place. 
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‘Learning for Life’ 

6th December – Outdoor 
Learning – Nursery, Reception, 
Years 5 & 6 
 
7th December - Christmas 
Jumper Day 
 
13th December -  
Nursery/Reception & Year 1/2 
Nativity – afternoon  
 
14th December - Christmas 
Dinner & Christmas Jumper 
Day 
 
15th December – Year 3/4  & 
Year 5/6 Christmas Carols – 
afternoon 
 
20th December – Last day of 
term – Christmas jumpers may 
be worn.  Finish 1.15 pm  
 
4th January – Return to school  
 
Month of May – Yr. 2 
assessments 
 
WB 8.5.22 - Year 6 SATs  
 
WB 5.6.22 - Yr. 4 Multiplication 
checks.  3-week window 
 
WB 12.6.22 - Yr. 1 Phonic 
screening week  

DATES FOR YOUR 
DIARY 
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EYFS & Year 1 & 2 Nativity Play – Tuesday 13th December 
Our play will once again take place at the Moor Row Working Men’s Club which is 
next to the Play Park in the village.  Doors will open at 1pm and the play will start at 
1.30pm.  Refreshments (tea, coffee, juice, mince pies and biscuits) will be available 
from 1pm in return for a small donation. 

 
 

Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 Christmas Carol Performance – Thursday 15th December 
 

Our KS2 performance will also be at the Moor Row Working Men’s Club.  Doors 
will open at 1pm and the performance will start at 1.30pm.  Refreshements (tea, 
coffee, juice, mince pies and biscuits) will be available from 1pm in return for a 
small donation. 

 

 
Christmas Raffle 
There will be a small Christmas Raffle again this year with tickets being on sale in 
school from Tuesday 6th December. Tickets will be £1 per strip and there will be 3 
prizes with the main prize being a Christmas Hamper.  (There will also be a couple of 
smaller prizes.)  Tickets will also be on sale at both afternoon performances and 
winning tickets will be drawn at the end of the performance on Thursday 15th 
December. 
 
Last day of term – Tuesday 20th December 
Just a reminder that school will be finishing at 1.15pm on the last day of term. All children will need to 
be collected from school by an adult on this day. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Anita Bone 
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Please try and read with 
your children every day 
whenever possible and 
talking about the books 

with them is just as 
important. 

 
Happy Reading!! 

 
 

Headteacher Awards 
 

Congratulations to our winners of a Headteacher Award this week.   
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Reader of the Week Awards 
 

Congratulations to our winners of the Reader of the Week Awards this week.   
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
  
  
 

Writer of the Week Awards 
 

 

Congratulations to our winners of the Writer of the Week Awards this week.   
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Safeguarding 

 

Cumbria Safeguarding Children 

Partnership (CSCB) are available if 

you have concerns about the 

wellbeing of any child. More 

information can be found at 

www.cumbrialscb.com  

Tel: 0333 2401727 

Reader of the Week  

Jacob (Yr 1/2) 

Henry (Yr 3/4) 

Jace C (Yr 5/6) 

Olivia (EYFS) 

Bodhi (Yr 1/2) 

Joshua (Yr 3/4) 

Jamie B (Yr 5/6) 

Writer of the Week 

Elijah (Yr 1/2) 

Scarlet (Yr 3/4) 

Lilly-Mae (Yr 5/6) 


